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We respectfully request that the UTC consider this proposal and take the necessary steps 
to 1) incorporate Area Median Income into the qualifications for low-income energy 
programs, and 2) reevaluate the percentage discount that is received by Extremely Low 
Income (30% AMI) and Very Low Income (50% AMI) households. These changes would 
represent a significant step forward in addressing the diverse needs of our communities, 
ensuring that all residents have access to the support they need, and protecting our most 
vulnerable residents from the substantial energy rate increase that has been requested.  

Thank you for your attention to this important issue. We look forward to your response and 
are hopeful for a positive resolution that will benefit our collective communities. If you have 
any questions regarding this request, please contact Tambi Cork, City of Kenmore Housing 
and Human Services Manager, at tcork@kenmorewa.gov.  

Sincerely, 

_____________________________ 
Mayor Mason Thompson 
City of Bothell 

_____________________________
Mayor Nigel Herbig 
City of Kenmore 

________________________________ 
Mayor Tom French 
City of Lake Forest Park 

______________________________
Mayor Chris Roberts
City of Shoreline 

_______________________________
Mayor Mary Lou Pauly 
City of Issaquah 

________________________________ 
City Manager Kurt Triplett 
City of Kirkland 

________________________________ 
Mayor Kali Clark 
City of Sammamish 

________________________________ 
Mayor Mike Millman 
City of Woodinville 
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